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I write in OPPOSITION to SB 243. This is just a combination four anti gun bills that 

seek to restrict our rights even more thoroughly.  Measure 114 already has saddled 

citizens of this state with uncalled for and anti Constitutional procedures that 

unfortunately the Supreme Court of Oregon upheld, I hope it soon goes before the 

US Supreme Court where  I believe it will be struck  down. Please dump this bill and 

do not allow it to go any further. 

 

Thank you,  

Mary Hoehna 


